Cheswardine Primary and Nursery School

Glebe Close, Cheswardine, Market Drayton, Shropshire, TF9 2RU

E-mail: admin@cheswardine.shropshire.sch.uk

Web: <u>www.cheswardineschool.org.uk</u> Telephone/fax: (01630) 661233

Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Williams



Reach for the Stars

11th May 2022

Dear Families

For an activity on Well-being Day (26th May), we would be grateful if you could supply your child with a screw on lid jar. The jar should be between 190ml- 400ml in size. If you do not have a jar, a see-through bottle no bigger than 500ml will be sufficient.



If your child could bring their jar into school on the 25th May, it would be most appreciated. If you have any problems, please let us know.

Thank you for your help.

Miss Langtree Class 2 teacher



